BUFFALO BRANCH NEWSLETTER.

DECEMBER 1988

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF

UNIVERSITY WOMEN promotes equity for women, education and self-development over the life span, and positive societal change.

Colonation

MUSICALE HOLIDAY

Sunday, December 4th

5 P.M. WINE and CHEESE PARTY

Home of Phyllis Kelly 38 Roycroft Blvd., Snyder

7 P.M.

HOLIDAY CONCERT

Amherst Symphony Orchestra Amherst Middle School Kings Highway - Snyder

Reservations: Call Mary Weppner at 634-6636, by November 30th.



HOLIDAY MUSICALE PROGRAM TOASTS CHAIRMEN OF BOOK SALE



The seventeen Buffalo Branch members who served as chair of various committees for our highly successful 34th anniversary Book Sale this year will receive Special Recognition and Achievement Certificate at the wine and cheese party at President Phyllis Kelly's home in Snyder on Sunday, December 4th.

They are Dr. Patricia Seaver - General Chair, Marion Fay - Treasurer, Bunny Blackstone- Pre-Sale, Lois Jarrett - Sale Week, Margaret Spector - Collections, Jo Herman - Pricing and Sorting.

Also Lorena Hare - Supplies, Ruth Sickerman - Publicity, Lucille Peterson and Ruth Fontaine - Personnel, Sue Grossman-Finance, and Mary Weppner - Hostesses.

In addition Myra Menti - Collectibles, Carolyn Day - Truckers, Clarise Radt and Lynn McClive - Special Sales, Molly Fleysher - Arrangements.

Following the Award Ceremony guests are invited to attend the Hoilday Concert of the Amherst Symphony Orchestra in the Amherst Middle School.

The Concert is always a favorite with local audiences and special recognition is given to AAUW at the concert.

Amherst Middle School is about five minutes from Phyllis Kelly's home.

Delores Bowker and Carolyn Day are chairs of the program.

Assisting are Linda Rossetti, Dorothy Kayne, Carmen Harris, Carolyn ladavito, Elizabeth Helmas, Eileen Kasia, Barbara Orlandt, Sharon Rich, and Valerie Bozarth.

BUFFALO BRANCH STUDY GROUPS 7 DECEMBER 1988/JANUARY 1989

- 12/3 CREEDS & CULTURES Seventh Day Adventists will be discussed by
 Elaine Kohrn. The group will meet at 11 a.m. at Mary O'Connor's,
 30 Fairways Blvd., Williamsville. Newcomers are welcome. Please
 call the hostess if planning to attend. Next meeting in February.
- PHOTOGRAPHY STUDY GROUP New members are invited to join the group which meets at 7:30 p.m. Please call the coordinator, Sandy DePalmo, 836-6341, for location and program specifics.
- 12/6 DUPLICATE BRIDGE For reservations and location, please call the coordinator, Mary O'Connor, 631-9227. Group meets at 7:45 p.m.
- 12/8 FRENCH STUDY GROUP 10:30 a.m. Please call Sylvia Morris at Thurs 876-0785 or Mary Mahoney at 834-7009 to confirm location.
- MUSIC STUDY GROUP Marie Moody will be hostess and present the program, Songs and Music of Christmas, beginning at 1 p.m. All group members will provide music selections for group singing. For information and reservations, please call Mary Weppner at 634-6636. Note: No meeting in January.
- Tues

 Tues
- THURSDAY EVENING BRIDGE Sally Pecoraro, 62 Diane Drive, West Seneca, 674-6110, will be the hostess. We begin at 7:45 p.m. and welcome newcomers. Please call Margaret Haas at 689-8735 if planning to attend.
- 12/16 FRIDAY LITERATURE GROUP 1 p.m. at Marion Elmer's, 375 Reist
 Fri Street, Williamsville. Marion will present a special program on
 Christmas music. If planning to attend, call the hostess at
 633-7873 or Margaret Haas at 689-8735.
- 12/20
 BOOK REVIEW GROUP 1 p.m. at the home of Grace Kenline, 155
 Westchester Blvd., Kenmore, 877-0734. Renette Ferber will review
 Barbara Tuchman's new book, The First Salute. It is a main
 selection of the Book of the Month Club and the History Book
 Club. Newcomers, please call hostess. Regulars, please call
 if not coming.
- 12/28 LITERATURE: EVENING STUDY GROUP No meeting this month.

JANUARY

1/2 DUPLICATE BRIDGE - Please call the Coordinator, Mary O'Connor, Mon 631-9227, for location. The group meets at 7:45 p.m.

8 Study Groups

(Continued)

- PHOTOGRAPHY STUDY GROUP The group meets at 7:30 p.m. For Wed location and program, please call Sandy DePalmo at 836-6341.
- 1/10 GERMAN-DEUTSCH MACHT SPASS will meet at 1:30 p.m. Please call Tues Gloria Beutner at 838-1273 for location.
- 1/17 BOOK REVIEW GROUP 1 p.m. at Renette Ferber's, 24 Linden Ave.,
 Tues Buffalo, 836-3277. Grace Kenline will review Allan Bloom's
 The Closing of the American Mind, a critique of American
 liberal arts education. Newcomers, please call hostess.
 Regulars, please call if not coming.
- 1/18 LITERATURE FRIDAY AFTERNOON The group will assist Marion Wed Elmer in hostessing at the Lillian Fairchild Travel Talk.
 Please call Marion at 633-7873 for details.
- 1/19 FRENCH STUDY GROUP 10:30 a.m. Please call Jalene Pozarny Thurs at 839-0070 or Mary Mahoney at 834-7009 to confirm location.
- 1/19 BRIDGE: THURSDAY EVENING 7:45 p.m. at Lorraine Schenk's, 33 Thurs Dogwood Lane, Williamsville (634-4648). Please call the hostess if planning to attend.
- 1/24 GERMAN-DEUTSCH MACHT SPASS will meet at 1:30 p.m. Please call Tues Gloria Beutner at 838-1273 for location.
- 1/28 CHARLES BURCHFIELD ART APPRECIATION Join us at the Albright
 Knox Art Gallery at 10:30 a.m. to tour and discuss the Oriental
 Art Collection. Dorothy Goldman, Gallery Docent, will lead tour.

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY WOMEN

Marion S. Fay
347 Brantwood Road
Snyder, New York 14226
ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED

Non-Profit Organization U.S. Postage PAID Buffalo, N.Y. Permit No. 1078



Barbara Carier 295 Lakewood Parkway Snyder, New York 14226

CO-EDITOR: Delores Bowker CO-EDITOR: Loretta Quenneville CIRCULATION EDITOR: Sandy DePalmo CONSULTANT: Theresa Monacelli